
Summary of 2013 November Conference Call 

Budget 

We discussed the budget for 2014. Our balance brought forward for this year is: $1,294.72. We 

decided to propose an increase in funds allotted to the student social for the convention as it was 

a huge success last year. 

New Awards 

Given the balance brought forward, we also decided to introduce two new awards this year: the 

campus representative award and MindPad award. We also decided to increase the number of 

travel awards to 10. Lara will discuss with Lindsey on ideas for the criteria for the campus 

representative award. Michelle has volunteered to help out with preparing the document for the 

MindPad Award.  

Workshop Planning for the Convention 

Helen volunteered to lead the ‘Applying to Graduate School’ workshop for the convention. 

Justin volunteered to work on the funding workshop. Missy, Michelle, and Justin will be 

involved in planning the publishing workshop. 


